
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

TO: Planholders, Mendenhall Wastewater Treatment Plant 
Biosolids Dryer Facility 
CBJ Contract No. BE17-133 

FROM: Janet Sanbei, CBJ Engineering 

FAX #: Various 

DATE: June 26, 2017 

PAGES:  1 

Addendum No. 5 has been issued and is posted to the Engineering 
Department FTP site.  Please refer to the link below: 

http://ftp.ci.juneau.ak.us/pub/CBJ_Bid_Documents/ 

You may access this site through any web browser (Internet Explorer, Firefox, etc.).   Once you 
access the FTP site, please open the folder entitled, “MWWTP Biosolids Dryer Facility”. 


